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Morning Prayer 

8:10 AM 

Monday, Tuesday,  

Thursday & Friday 

 

Daily Rosary 

after 8:30 AM Mass 

Monday, Tuesday 

Thursday & Friday 

(except First Friday) 

 

1st Friday Exposition of  

the Blessed Sacrament 

9:00 AM—5:45 PM 

 

Exposition of the  

Blessed Sacrament 

4:30 PM Tuesday —  

5:45 PM Wednesday 

MASS SCHEDULE 

 

Saturday 

5:30 PM Vigil Mass 

 

Sunday 

7:30 AM, 9:30 AM,  

11:30 AM &  

5:30 PM (Life Teen) 

 

First Saturdays 

8:30 AM 

 

Weekday 

8:30 AM 

Monday, Tuesday,  

Thursday & Friday  

 

6:30 PM 

Wednesday 

Reconciliation 

4:00—5:00 PM Saturday 



Sacramental Life 

Sacrament of Bap�sm: Congratulations for Choosing Life!  

Parents should contact the Parish Office to register for 

preparation. 

 

Sacrament of Reconcilia�on: Peace Be With You!  

Saturday 4:00—5:00 PM or by appointment. 

 

Sacrament of Matrimony: The Lord Bless You!  Contact 

one of the priests at least six months in advance for preparation. 

 

Sacrament of Anoin�ng of the Sick: May the Healing 

Love of Christ Surround You! If you know someone who is sick or 

in the hospital, contact the Parish Office so we can visit and 

include them in our prayers. 

 

RCIA: Chris�an Ini�a�on of Adults: Journey With Us In 

Faith! For inquiry into the Catholic Faith, contact the Parish 

Office. 

Bulletin Submission & Room Reservations 

 

 

Bulletin announcements must be submitted to Rhonda 

at rhansen@maryqueenchurch.org no later than 12:00 

PM on the required submission date. Please see 

page 11 for dates. 

 

 

All Ministries and Organizations who need to reserve a 

room and/or schedule events for the calendar need to 

contact Rose Mary at baezrm@maryqueenchurch.org. 

 

 

If you have questions, please call the Parish Office, 

Monday - Friday, 8:30 AM -  5:30 PM, at 281-482-1391. 

Come Worship With Us! 

 

Our Parish community worships together at Sunday 

Mass, Daily Masses, Holy Hour and Morning Prayer.   

 

Join us for Morning Prayer each weekday  

(except Wednesday) at 8:10 AM.   

 

We pray the rosary after the 8:30 AM daily Masses 

(except Wednesday & First Fridays). 

If you are new to Mary Queen parish or visiting, please 

stop by with any questions regarding our parish. We 

would love to meet you! If you have been attending 

Mary Queen Church and consider this your parish 

community, please register with the Parish Office so we 

can keep an accurate census.   

 

Registration forms may be found in  

the following locations:  

 

Parish Office 

 

Welcome Desk (in Church narthex) 

 

Church’s website: www.maryqueencatholicchurch.org  

The Priests who serve Mary Queen Catholic Church 

are Missionaries of Our Lady of La Salette. 

 

Pastor: Rev. James H. Kuczynski, M.S. 

Parochial Vicar: Rev. Sibi Kunninu, M.S. 

Priests in Residence: Rev. Maurice “Moe” Linehan, M.S. 

                                         Rev. Thomas A. Reilly, M.S.               

Deacons: Vince Eklund, 281-482-1391 

   Darrell Moulton, 281-482-0939 

   Paul Robison, 713-416-1585 

   Derick Soares, 281-482-1391 

   Chuck Turner, 281-482-1391 

 

Pastoral Administration 

Office Administrator                           Carla Martin, ext. 311 

Communications Coordinator/Archivist                        Rhonda Hansen, ext. 315 

Finance Manager                                                Katherine Deskins-Hill, ext. 313 

Receptionist                                                                    Anita Shorosky, ext. 310 

Coordinator of Ministries & Functions                          Rose Mary Baez, ext. 219 

 

Pastoral Formation 

Director of Adult Faith Formation                          Eby Kurian, M.A., ext. 319 

RCIA Coordinator                             Amy Schauss, ext. 334 

Director of Elementary Faith Formation                    Barbara Aubuchon, ext. 333 

Faith Formation Administrative Assistant                             Alice Malek, ext. 328 

Director of Youth Ministry &  

Senior High Faith Formation                        Manny Bourque, ext. 317                      

Director of Junior High Faith Formation  

& Confirmation     Renee Bourque, ext. 329 

Administrative Assistant, Youth Ministry                           JoEllen Baker, ext. 318 

 

Music Ministry 

Director of Parish Music Ministry                                     Russell Bolduc, ext. 227 

Director of Life Teen Music Ministry                      Morgan Guajardo, ext. 310                              

 

Food Pantry/Social Concerns 

Coordinator of Food Pantry/ 

Social Services Ministry                                       Chris Austgen, 281-482-1950 

 

Facilities Management 

Facilities Manager                             Chuck Turner, ext. 316 

Maintenance           Chris Meaux, ext. 316 

Maintenance Coordinator                                               Charles Ganter, ext. 316 
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This Week in the Parish 

Mass Intentions  

Saturday, December 15 

  5:30 PM �Mr. & �Mrs. Joseph Sama, �Alan Norris,  

 Living and Departed Loved Ones of Al & Joan Radous 

Sunday,  December 16 

  7:30 AM �Joe Silva, �William St. John, All Our Parishioners 

  9:30 AM �William Gignac, �Marykutty Joseph, Living and Departed 

 Members of the Smart & Briggs Families   

11:30 AM �Pam Jessen, �Otylia Garay, �Thelma Merron 

  5:30 PM �Melchor Morales, �Eduwiges P. Morales,  

 �Thomas Solsman 

Monday, December 17 

  8:30 AM    �Ronald Johnson, Kyle Sanders—Birthday Blessings, 

 Loretta Delaney 

Tuesday, December 18 

  8:30 AM   �Sandy Broussard, Anita Shorosky, Sandy Sorrell 

Wednesday, December 19 

  6:30 PM �Pam Jessen, �Preston Bullard, Debbie Clark 

Thursday,  December 20 

  8:30 AM  �Daniel V. Peles, Tom & Debbie Fletcher,  

 Rev. Tom Huhn, M.S.— 48th Anniversary of Ordination 

Friday, December 21 

  8:30 AM �Beatrice Clement, Cynthia Ezeli—Birthday Blessings, 

 Rev. Maurice “Moe” Linehan, M.S.—Birthday Blessings 

Saturday, December 22 

  5:30 PM �Stanley Saccomanno, Sandra Blake—Birthday Blessings,  

 Byron & Sherrie Misterek 

Sunday,  December 23 

  7:30 AM �Hilman Reviere, �Horace O’Quin, �Daniel Basso 

  9:30 AM �Hoarce O’Quin, �Eileen Delikat, �Alejandro Arevalo 

11:30 AM �Herbert Hafenmaier, �Billy White, �Edna & �Lad Vogas 

  5:30 PM �Joe & �Pauline DeBonis, �Liz Amador,  

 All Our Parishioners  
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Sunday, December 16, 2018 

After 7:30 AM & 9:30 AM Mass - Coffee & Donuts (Main Hall) 

Christmas Ham/Turkey Sales After All Masses (Church Narthex) 

Liturgy of the Word With Children at 9:30 AM & 11:30 AM Masses 

NO LIFE TEEN  

9:30 AM    Celebration of The Word (Bride's Room) 

12:45 PM    Baptisms (Church) 

1:00 PM    Ministry of Compassion Meeting (Rooms 114/115) 

1:30 PM    Adult Confirmation Proximate Sessions (Rooms 120/125) 

6:30 PM    Men's ACTS Director's Meeting (Mary's House - Conference Room) 

Monday, December 17, 2018 

5:45 PM    Special Friends Monday Night Program (Main Hall) 

6:30 PM    Baptismal Interviews (Pastoral Staff Conference Room) 

6:30 PM    Divorce Care Support Group  (Meets Offsite) 

6:30 PM    Lion Den (Room 113), Tiger Den (Room 116), Bear Den (Room 118) 

6:30 PM    Arrow of Lights (AOL) (Rooms 114/115) 

6:30 PM    Webelos (Room 119) 

6:30 PM    RCIA Catechumenate Session (Mini Hall) 

7:00 PM    Children's Mass - Christmas Eve Rehearsal (Church) 

7:00 PM    La Salette Prayer Group (La Salette Hall - St. Ann Family Room) 

7:00 PM    Mary Queen Adult Choir Rehearsal (Church) 

7:00 PM    Ministry of Care Christmas Party (Mary's House) 

7:00 PM    Scout Troop Meeting (La Salette Hall) 

Tuesday, December 18, 2018 

5:30 PM    Children's Choir Rehearsal (Church) 

7:00 PM    Boy Scout Troop Committee Meeting (La Salette Hall - Cry Room) 

7:00 PM    K of C Officer Meeting (La Salette Hall - Divine Mercy Chapel) 

7:00 PM    Mary Queen Advent Penance Service (Church) 

9:30 PM    Exposition for 24 Hour Eucharistic Adoration (St. Joseph Chapel) 

Wednesday, December 19, 2018 

NO EDGE  

5:30 AM    "That Man Is You" - Adult Faith Formation (Main Hall) 

9:00 AM    Christian Meditation Prayer Group (Bride's Room) 

2:00 PM    Holy Hour - Vocations Ministry (St. Joseph Chapel) 

5:45 PM    Benediction Concludes Eucharistic Adoration (St. Joseph Chapel) 

6:30 PM    Distribution of Christmas Ham/Turkey Sales (Food Pantry) 

6:30 PM    Family - The Domestic Church (Rooms 114/115) 

7:30 PM    Life Teen Music Practice (Church) 

Thursday, December 20, 2018 

6:30 PM    Distribution of Christmas Ham/Turkey Sales (Food Pantry) 

6:30 PM    Men's ACTS Director's Meeting (Mary's House - Conference Room) 

Friday, December 21, 2018 

Epiphany Boxes Workshop (Rooms 114/115) 

5:00 PM Confessions - Advent Season (Church) 

7:00 PM    Hispanic Ministry Christmas Party (Mary's House) 

Saturday, December 22, 2018 

Epiphany Boxes Workshop (Rooms 114/115) 

7:30 AM    Men's ACTS Faith Sharing Group (Room 110/Library) 

10:00 AM    Children's Choir Rehearsal (Russel's Office) 

3:45 PM    Confessions - Advent Season (Church) 
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Faith Direct On-line Giving - In this season of 

Advent, we are continuously preparing ourselves for the 

celebration of Christ's birth. Why not help our own parish 

prepare for the coming new year by signing up with Faith 

Direct? By supporting Mary Queen Catholic Church 

through Faith Direct, both you and our parish can more 

easily project your future contributions. You can sign up 

online at www.faithdirect.net using our church code 

TX242, or by mailing a paper enrollment form available in 

the parish office.   

DSF 2018 Summary as of December 3, 2018 

Parish Goal: $165,000.00 

Total Amount Paid: $162,343.96 

Total Amount Pledged: $167,521.50 

Total Number of Participants: 428 

Total Number of Mary Queen Households: 2,883 

Date Weekly Offering Received Weekly Budgeted Amount Difference 

December 2, 2018 $27,645.52 $30,635.28 ($2,989.76) 

Fluctuations in our weekly offering numbers are due to the giving patterns of our parishioners. Some weeks may appear 

stronger than others because of the time of the month that donations are received. 

Master Plan Balloon Note Maturity, May 25, 2019 

Balance: $3,323,700.20 

Upcoming Second Collections 

Christmas Flowers - December 16th 

November 2018 Faith Direct Offertory: $49,204.32 

Faith Direct Participants: 267 

Fiscal Year to Date Offerings Deficit 

July - November, 2018  

($25,362.03) 

Sunday, December 2, 2018 

Envelopes    $24,609.00 

Loose        $2,578.65 

Youth           $457.87 

Total      $27,645.52 

 

Envelopes: 455 

Sunday, December 3, 2017 

Envelopes   $27,305.40 

Loose       $3,120.13 

Youth          $501.18 

Total     $30,926.71 

 

Envelopes: 469 

Master’s Plan Debt Reduction: $1,009.00 

Future Development & Maintenance: $5,967.83 

The December 9, 2018 Stewardship Report is not 

available this week due to early bulletin deadlines. 

2018 Diocesan Services Fund (DSF) 

God bless each of you who have so generously 

responded in support of the 2018 Diocesan 

Services Fund. If you have heard Christ’s call 

and have not yet responded, please do so 

today. To give online, please visit www.archgh.org/dsf. 

Help us attain our parish goal of $165,000!  If our parish 

exceeds goal in payments, 50% of those funds over our 

goal is returned to our parish and 50% goes to “Aid to 

Poor Parishes Fund”.  

Year End Contributions 

Mary Queen will use the guidelines that the Internal 

Revenue Service requires for year-end contributions as 

follows:  

 

♦ Regardless of the date on your check, any donation 

given on January 1, 2019, or later, will be credited 

toward your 2019 contributions. 

 

♦ If a check is mailed and postmarked 2018, it will be 

credited toward your 2018 contributions regardless 

of the date on the check. 

 

♦ If a check is mailed and postmarked 2019, it will be 

credited toward your 2019 contributions regardless 

of the date on the check.  

 

If you have questions, please contact Kathy Deskins-Hill 

at 281-482-1391 or kdeskins@maryqueenchurch.org. 
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2018 Holy Days and Christmas Liturgies 

 

Christmas Mass Schedule 

 

Christmas Eve 

Monday, December 24, 2018 

   4:00 PM Vigil Mass - Children’s  

7:00 PM Vigil Mass - Life Teen Music 

11:30 PM Choral Musical Presentation - MQ Choir 

12:00 Midnight Mass - MQ Choir 

 

Christmas Day 

Tuesday, December 25, 2018 

  8:00 AM Morning Mass 

10:30 AM Morning Mass 

 

Feast of the Holy Family 

Saturday, December 29, 2018 

5:30 PM Vigil Mass 

 

Sunday, December 30, 2018 

7:30 AM Morning Mass 

9:30 AM Morning Mass 

11:30 AM Morning Mass 

5:30 PM Evening Mass 

 

 

Feast of Mary the Mother of God 

New Year’s Eve 

Monday, December 31, 2018 

     5:30 PM Vigil Mass 

 

New Year’s Day 

Tuesday, January 1, 2019 

9:00 AM Morning Mass 

Confessions During Advent 

 

Saturday Evenings 

December 22nd & 29th 

3:45 - 5:00 PM 

 

December 21st 

5:00 - 7:00 PM 

2018 Advent Booklet - This booklet will help your 

spiritual journey through the Season of Advent. It contains 

scripture verses, meditations, thoughtful insights on how to 

live the Liturgy, questions based on the readings to 

encourage a deeper understanding of Advent, among other 

helpful references to assist you during Advent. You may 

download a copy of the Advent Booklet from the Mary 

Queen website at www.maryqueencatholicchurch.org 

and click on the 2018 Advent tab. Copies are also 

available on the information table in the Parish Center and 

at the Welcome Desk in the Narthex. 

Advent Daily Reflections - Visit the Mary Queen 

website at www.maryqueencatholicchurch.org and click 

on the Advent 2018 tab at the top of the page for Advent 

Daily Reflections, Penance Service dates, Activities and 

more. 

December 2018 

 

Dear Mary Queen Parishioners, 

Our calendar year, 2018, is coming to a close. The 

year’s end has always been a traditional time to 

acknowledge our blessings in life. We have been blessed 

abundantly here at Mary Queen. I would like to thank 

all of you for the wonderful sharing of your gifts of time, 

talent and treasure throughout the year.  

 

Year’s end has always been a blessed time for gift 

giving. If you find yourself looking for a thoughtful gift 

to share (or perhaps you are considering some year-end 

tax planning) I would ask you to prayerfully consider 

helping our church community by giving one another a 

gift towards paying down the principal debt of the 

Master’s Plan. Any gifts/contributions made towards 

our debt reduction would be collected and a one-time 

principal payment will be made in January 2019 (Of 

course, your deduction could be taken in the year in 

which you donated). What a wonderful way to begin the 

New Year! By paying down our debt, we would be in a 

better position to expedite the planning for the future 

needs of our parish.   

 

Blessings, 

Fr. Jim 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2018 Advent Penance Services 

All services begin at 7:00 PM  

 

Mary Queen- December 18th 

St. Luke - December 19th  

2019 Calendars 

Jubilee Year Special Edition 

 

The 2019 Calendars are available in the Church 

Narthex, while supplies last. One per household 

please. 
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FORMED 

It is easier than ever for you to enjoy your subscription to 

FORMED! Just download the FREE FORMED app and 

start enjoying great video and audio wherever you go. Be 

the first to get the FORMED app and share it with your 

friends and family. Learn more at app.formed.org. 

FORMED has amazing content and is available 24/7! It’s 

easy to get started! 

 

♦ Go to formed.org and click on Register 

♦ Create your FREE account by entering our Parish 

Code and your email address 

♦ Our Parish Code is: C9TH2H 

�

�

�

 

 

 

RCIA 

December 17th 

Parish Center - Mini Hall 

6:30 PM - Dinner and Fellowship 

7:00 - 8:30 PM - Kingdom of God 

 

 

 

RCIA-CCA 

Sunday, December 16th  

Parish Center - Mini Hall 

9:30 - 11:30 AM 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adult Confirmation Sessions 

Mary Queen will be hosting Adult Confirmation sessions 

beginning in January 2019. Adult Confirmation is for 

baptized Catholics who have not been confirmed in the 

gifts of the Holy Spirit.  

 

Contact Amy Schauss for information about the 

preparation sessions to complete your Sacraments of 

Initiation (Baptism, Confirmation and Eucharist). 

 

 

Amy Schauss, RCIA Coordinator 

amyschauss@maryqueenchurch.org 

281-482-1391, ext 334 or 832-630-6512 

Eby Kurian, Director of Adult Faith Formation 

ekurian@maryqueenchurch.org 

281-482-1391, Ext. 319 

�

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

That Man is You! 

Are you looking to deepen your 

relationship with God? Be a better 

husband? Become a more loving 

father? Build friendships with other 

like-minded men? And seek to be the best man you can 

be?  

 

Join us on Wednesday mornings from 5:30 - 7:00 AM 

in the Main Hall. 

 

 

 

Opening the Word, a new  home based Small Group 

Bible Study to reflect on the upcoming Sunday’s Mass 

Readings. 

 

The group will continue to meet through the week of 

December 17th. 

 

Registration is required. For additional information 

and to register, please contact Eby Kurian at 281-

482-1391 or ekurian@maryqueenchurch.org. 



ELEMENTARY FAITH FORMATION 

281-482-1391 

Barbara Aubuchon, Director of Elementary Faith Formation, Ext. 333 

baubuchon@maryqueenchurch.org 

 

Alice Malek, Administrative Assistant, Ext. 328  

alicemalek@maryqueenchurch.org 
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Director of High School Faith Formation 

Manny Bourque 

No Life Teen  

December 16th, 23rd & 30th�

No Witnessing the Faith Class 

December 18th & 25th 

No EDGE  

December 19th & 26th 

facebook.com/maryqueenyouth 

Serra Club Dinner Thank You 

Thanks to the awesome teens that came to help with the 

Serra Club Dinner. Because of your help, the dinner was 

a great success! 

LAST CALL:  

Catechist Module for December to begin or continue 

your path to Catechist certification! 

 

Wednesday, December 19th 

“ Family, The Domestic Church” 

 

6:30 – 8:30 PM 

Rooms 114/115 

 

The module is FREE. To register, contact Barbara by 

phone or email by Monday, December 17th. 

CCE Calendar  

Enjoy your Christmas holidays!   

December 16th - January 9th 

December 16th - Light two purple candles and the pink 

one for joy. See which of you can sing loudest at Mass 

today. 

 

December 17th - As a family, vote on a local charity to 

pray for each night this week. Bonus: Make a small 

donation if you can.   

 

December 18th - Help children make an examination of 

conscience then go together to the Mary Queen Parish 

Advent Penance Service at 7:00 PM. Go out for a treat 

after, to celebrateM.or have hot chocolate and cookies at 

home.   
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La Salette Reflections 

Fr. Rene Butler, M.S 

 

 

 

 

 

Unafraid 

(3rd Sunday of Advent: Zephaniah 3:14-18; Philippians 

4:4-7; Luke 3:10-18) 

 

In some respects, the most important words spoken by 

the Beautiful Lady of La Salette were the first: “Come 

closer, children, don’t be afraid.” Without these, the rest 

of her message would never have been heard. 

 

We love such assurances, because we need them. They 

abound in today’s Scriptures. Zephaniah: “Fear not... be 

not discouraged.” St. Paul: “Have no anxiety at all.” And 

our responsorial psalm, which is not from the Book of 

Psalms but from Isaiah 12: “I am confident and unafraid.” 

In the Gospel John the Baptist encourages his listeners 

to be generous in sharing, to avoid greed, to be honest, 

to be satisfied with what they have. These are excellent 

ways to reduce stress and anxiety in life. 

 

But then comes the shock. The Baptist adopts a more 

ominous tone in preaching about the one who is to come 

after him. “His winnowing fan is in his hand to clear his 

threshing floor and to gather the wheat into his barn, but 

the chaff he will burn with unquenchable fire.” 

 

Luke then concludes, “Exhorting them in many other 

ways, he [John] preached good news to the people.” The 

Good News is not always pleasant news. 

 

Any public speaker knows that you need to find different 

ways to reach people. The more diverse the audience—

adults, teens and children, different cultures or levels of 

education, etc.—the more difficult that task is. There 

needs to be something for everyone. 

 

The Blessed Virgin understood this. First she had to 

establish that she is on our side (“Don’t be afraid... How 

long a time I have suffered for you...”), and then she was 

free to say other things her people needed to hear. 

Some would respond more to her warnings, others to her 

promises, others again to her tears, or her concern for 

their well-being. 

 

We often point out that Mary’s “great news” is like the 

“Good News,” not only in its content but even its style. 

Both can be demanding, even harsh to certain ears. Both 

confront us with choices. 

 

None of this means we need to live in fear. Whether the 

call comes to us from the Scriptures or from La Salette, 

we can be confident and unafraid. 

Daily Readings 

Sunday, December 16 

Zephaniah  3:14-18a, Philippians 4:4-7,Luke 3:10-18  

Monday, December 17 

Genesis 49:8-10, Matthew 1:1-17  

Tuesday, December 18 

Jeremiah 23:5-8, Matthew 1:18-25  

Wednesday, December 19 

Judges 13:2-7, 24-25a,  Luke 1:5-25  

Thursday, December 20 

Isaiah 7:10-14, Luke 1:26-38  

Friday, December 21 

Song of Songs 2:8-14, or Zephaniah 3:14-18a, Luke 1:39-45  

Saturday, December 22 

1 Samuel 1:24-28, Luke 1:46-56  

Sunday, December 23 

Micah 5:1-4a, Hebrews 10:5-10, Luke 1:39-45  

Today’s Gospel 

 

 Luke 3:10-18 

John the Baptist announces the coming of the Messiah. 

Let us pray for the grace of insight, so that we will be able 

to recognize the Lord when he arrives in our community. 

Managing Grief Through the Holidays 

Sunday, December 16th 

1:00 PM—Rooms 114/115 

Now and At the Hour of Our Death� 

Losing a loved one is often painful, difficult and 

traumatic. Everyone grieves in his or her own way but, 

during the holidays, feelings of loss are often even more 

pronounced. All are welcomed to attend the Ministry of 

Compassion’s monthly discussion on ‘Managing Grief 

Through the Holidays’. 

 

Please join us on Sunday, December 16th at 1:00 PM in 

the Parish Center, Rooms 114/115. After watching a DVD, 

facilitator Dr. Venette Westhoven will focus on tips for 

coping with grief during the holidays.  

 

Facilitator Venette Westhoven is a licensed psychologist 

with a private practice in Friendswood. She completed her 

B.A. at the University of Notre Dame, M.A. at the University 

of Dayton and Ph.D. at Loyola University of Chicago. Since 

moving to Texas 13 years ago, Venette has been providing 

therapy and psychological evaluations to her clients. 

Venette and her husband of 30 years, have three children. 

She is a parishioner at Mary Queen Church and has been 

involved in many Ministries. CAmen 
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Adoration Time Change 

Adoration will begin following the Advent Penance 

Service on Tuesday, December 18th. 

 

No Adoration  

There will be no Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament on 

December 25th & 26 or on January 1st & 2nd. 

Rev. Ron Beauchemin, M.S. 

Blessed Trinity Catholic Church 

4545 Anderson Rd. 

Orlando, FL 32812 

 

Rev. Dimitri Demesmin 

Missionaries of La Salette 

947 Park St. 

Attleboro, MA 02703-5115 

 

Rev. John Dolan, M.S. 

Our Lady of the Cape Rectory 

PO Box 1799 

Brewster, MA  02631-0017 

 

Rev. Thomas Huhn, M.S. 

Missionaries of La Salette 

947 Park St. 

Attleboro, MA 02703-5115 

 

Rev. Paul Mandziuk, M.S. 

Missionaries of La Salette 

6402 Calle de Estevan 

Tucson, AZ  85718-1951 

 

Rev. Phil “Skip” Negley, M.S. 

6409 Brookside Dr. 

Houston, TX  77023-3323 

 

Rev. Benny Thadathilkunnel, M.S. 

Marangattupilly P.O. 

Kottayam - 686 635 

Kerala, India 

Rev. Thomas Vellappallil, M.S. 

La Salette Mission Center 

4650 South Broadway 

St. Louis, MO  63111-1398 

 

Rev. Maurice “Moe” Linehan, M.S. 

Bro. Ed Normantowicz, M.S. 

La Salette Missionaries 

85 New Park Ave. 

Hartford, CT  06106-2184 

 

Bro. Anthony Casso, M.S. 

Missionaries of La Salette 

947 Park St. 

Attleboro, MA 02703-5115 

 

Bro. Roger Clement, M.S. 

712 Regency Court 

Friendswood, TX 77546-6401 

 

Bro. Donald Smith, M.S. 

High Hope Care Center 

PO Box 1460 

Sulphur, LA  70664 

 

Bro. Roman Wilbers, M.S. 

St. Michael Parish  

PO Box 239 

Jasper, TX 75951-0239 

Send Christmas Wishes to  

La Salette Missionaries 

Parish Family Christmas Tree 

The beautiful Christmas tree in the narthex of the church 

is a fitting symbol of our holiday season and an 

opportunity to share your gifts as families in our parish 

community. Please feel free to bring an ornament to 

decorate the tree, which is designated as our "Parish 

Family Christmas Tree". We invite all our parishioners and 

friends to donate one ornament per family to our 

Christmas tree. 

 

Oplatki Christmas Tradition 

The tradition of the Oplatki originated in Poland during 

Early Christian times. This Christmas Custom began with 

a simple white wafer, baked from flour and water. The 

wafers are wonderfully designed to display Christmas 

images, such as the Nativity. The Oplatki are enjoyed by 

families, typically right before the Christmas Eve 

meal. The entire family will gather around the table with 

the Oplatek. Generally the eldest member of the family will 

begin the ritual by breaking off a piece of the wafer and 

passing it to another family member with a blessing. This 

blessing can simply consist of what you desire for your 

loved one in the upcoming year – whether it be good 

health, success, or happiness. The purpose of this act is 

primarily to express ones unconditional love and 

forgiveness for each member of his or her family. 

  

The significance of the Oplatki Christmas wafer is in that it 

shadows the Eucharistic meal that Catholics participate in 

at each Mass. Just as we share in the Eucharist as one 

family in Christ and receive Christ’s love through the 

Eucharist, the Oplatki allows for one’s immediate family to 

come together and share the love they have for one 

another.    

  

The Oplatki tradition is one that is easy and fun to 

introduce to the family at Christmas time. All it requires is 

a simple wafer paired with love and affection, and the 

willingness to share it. This is a heartwarming tradition that 

will complete your family’s time together during the 

Christmas season. We will have the Oplatki wafers 

available at the Welcome Desk in the Narthex of the 

church and at the Reception Desk in the Parish Center. 

The suggested donation is $2.00 each. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Mary Queen Nursery will be closed on 

Sunday, December 23rd and Sunday, 

December 30th so the Nursery Staff may 

enjoy Christmas and New Year's weekends 

with their families. 
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La Salette Christmas Cards are available for $3.00 

each at the Reception Desk in the Parish Center, the 

Welcome Desk in the Church Narthex and the foyer of St. 

Joseph’s Chapel. By sending these Christmas cards to 

family or friends, they will be remembered in the 

Christmas prayers and Masses of the Missionaries of La 

Salette. These intentions will be placed on the altar during 

the Christmas Masses. Offerings for each card may be 

made in the envelope provided. 

Mary Queen Cookbooks   

Available For Sale  

 

Mary Queen Cookbooks are available for sale, at the 

Receptionist’s Desk in the Parish Center, Monday 

through Friday from  8:30 AM - 5:30 PM. They make 

wonderful gifts!  

A Family Gift 

In the spirit of Christmas, Mary Queen Catholic 

Church has a wonderful gift for you this Christmas. 

Following each of the Masses on December 24th & 

25th, every family at Mary Queen will receive a 

complimentary copy of a wonderful Catholic book.  

“Make a Joyful Noise unto the Lord” 

describes what the children do quite well 

at Mary Queen Church! Rehearsals are on 

Tuesdays, at 5:30 PM, for grades 3rd - 6th 

in the Choir Room. The only requirements 

for this group are to come with a child-like 

heart and the desire to sing and have fun. 

The Children’s Choir will sing for the 

Children’s Mass on Christmas Eve at 4:00 PM.  

 

REHEARSAL DATES 

 

Tuesday, December 18th at 5:30 PM 

 

Saturday, December 22nd at 10:00 AM 

 

Monday, December 24th, 4:00 PM at the Children’s 

Christmas Liturgy. Children need to be in the Choir 

Room at 3:00 PM. 

Mary Queen’s 8

th

 Annual Christmas 

Honey Baked Ham & Turkey Breast Sale 

This is the last weekend, after all Masses to order Honey 

Baked items. Buy one and pick it up at the Food Pantry 

building on Wednesday, December 19th or Thursday, 

December 20th, from 6:30 - 8:00 PM and avoid the lines 

in the store! Don’t need one? Consider buying one and 

donating it to a needy family through the Mary Queen 

Food Pantry! Funds raised this year are once again being 

donated to our sister parish in Cochabamba Bolivia!  

 

Cinnamon/Walnut or Blueberry Coffee Cake  

(serves 10) - $20 

3 lb Turkey Breast (smoked/roasted, Serves 8) - $30 

4 lb Boneless Ham (Serves 8) - $45 

8 lb Half Ham (Serves 12) - $65 

9 lb Half Ham (Serves 14) - $70 

10 lb Half Ham (Serves 16) - $75 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Dan Barineau at 

281-300-5481.THEY’RE HAMTASTIC! 

The Parish Office and Parish Center will be closed  

on December 24th, 25th, 26th, 31st and January 1st 

for the Christmas & New Year Holidays.   

 

Fr. Jim, Fr. Sibi, Fr., Fr. Tom, Brother Roger, 

Deacon Vince, Deacon Darrell, Deacon Paul, 

Deacon Derick, Deacon Chuck and all the Parish 

Staff would like to wish you a blessed Christmas 

and New Year with your family and friends. 

Prayer to Know One’s Vocation 

Lord Jesus, up until now you have been quietly preparing 

me to be your disciple. Now the time of preparation is 

ending. I seem to hear you say to me as once to Peter:  

“Will you also go away?” You were saddened then by 

friends that failed you. But Peter did not fail. “Lord,” he 

said, “to whom shall we go? You have the words of 

eternal life.” 

 

I stand with Peter. Through prayer and counsel, show me, 

Lord, where it is in your vineyard that you want me to 

serve.  Then give me strength to be faithful. Mary, Mother 

and Model, help me to respond in generous love to the 

call of your divine Son. ~Mary Queen Vocation Ministry                                     
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Restore Hope 

Mary Queen Church offers a support 

group, Restore Hope, to women who have 

had an abortion at any time during their lives. 

This ministry seeks to help them heal, 

experience God's love and mercy and find 

forgiveness within a small group setting. All 

information is kept confidential. If you are 

interested or would like more information, please contact 

the group facilitator at restorehopemq@gmail.com.   

The Gabriel Project 

A Christian Ministry of loving service to 

women experiencing a crisis pregnancy. 

We provide practical advice, assistance, 

as well as spiritual support. 

 

New volunteers are always needed and 

welcome. If you would like to attend a 

meeting, please contact Imelda Simon at 

imeldasimon@hotmail.com. 

Divorced or Separated? 

Divorce Care is a weekly support 

group and seminar series where 

you’ll learn how to deal with the pain of the past and look 

forward to rebuilding your life. Start when you can, come 

as often as you can. The cost is just $15.00 per person 

(includes workbook). The group meets on Monday 

evenings from 6:50 - 8:30 PM. Please contact Stephen 

Harrison at sachenv@aol.com or 713-252-3253 or 

Zandra Lee at 281-772-7776 or leezandralee@cs.com to 

register or to learn more about the program. 

Our Lady of La Salette Prayer Group 

Join us on Mondays in La Salette Hall - St. Ann Room at 

7:00 PM. We praise the Lord and exercise the gifts of 

the Holy Spirit. Join us for worship, song, teaching, 

testimonies and prayer for healing. For information, 

contact Brother Roger at 346-400-7328.  

 

Love of God and Love of Country  

Rosary For Our Nation will not meet during the month of 

December. The next meeting will be Thursday, January 

10th.  

 

Christian Meditation Prayer Group  

All are invited to join us on Wednesdays, beginning 

September 5th, from 9:00 - 10:00 AM in the Bride’s 

Room (enter through the side door of the church). For 

information, please contact Sandy at 281-482-1784 or 

ghsorrell1@gmail.com.   

Respect Life Ministry Calendar 

 

The second Wednesday of each month is 

Respect Life Rosary and Mass. The Rosary 

begins at 6:00 PM and Mass begins at 6:30 

PM in the St. Joseph Chapel. 

 

There is a Respect Life Eucharistic Holy Hour on the 

second Sunday of each month from 3:00 - 4:00 PM in the 

St. Joseph Chapel. Every Friday morning at 10:00 AM we 

meet in the church parking lot next to La Salette Hall to go 

pray as witnesses for life at Planned Parenthood on I-45. 

All are welcome to join us. Arrangement for transportation 

is available, upon request. For more Information contact 

Respect Life Ministry at rfc38@protonmail.com or 346-

400-7328. 

 

Mary’s Chain of Love Ministry 

(Crochet & Crafts)  

Come Pray & Crochet with us! 

Tuesday Mornings at 9:30 AM 

Rooms 114/115 

 

We specialize in: Prayer shawls for those in need of 

comfort, hats and scarves for the homeless, and 

crocheted appliques (crosses, angels, roses, sheep and 

more) attached to prayer tags. We also crochet rosaries, 

chapel veils, book covers, baby layettes and rosary bags. 

If you have a need for something else, let us know – we 

can do almost anything! Want to learn to crochet? We 

will teach you. Don’t have time for a lot of meetings? 

We will give you a project. Monetary donations are 

gratefully accepted to help us create our projects. If you 

have any questions, please contact Cindy Dittrich at 832-

282-6346 or dittrich_cindy@yahoo.com. 

Prayer Shawls 

Prayer shawls are available through Mary’s 

Chain of Love Crochet Ministry. If you know 

of someone who is in need of comfort, we 

have a variety of prayer shawls available as 

a symbol of our love and prayers for your 

loved one. Please contact Cindy Dittrich at 

dittrich_cindy@yahoo.com or 832-282-

6346.  

Sustainability Ministry Changes 

Name to Creation Care Ministry 

To align with national and global Catholic 

efforts, the Sustainability Ministry will now be 

called the Creation Care Ministry. This 

emphasizes the spiritual aspect of our efforts, and 

highlights the long term goal, to preserve the planet Earth 

for future generations. Work continues to transform Mary 

Queen operations and ultimately reduce environmental 

harm from our daily activities by 90%. There has been a 

tremendous increase in interest and questions from 

parishioners. We thank and appreciate all those who are 

taking proactive action for Creation Care. We are here to 

provide service and assistance. Please contact Bill Clark 

at hwc74@comcast.net if you have questions or would 

like to volunteer. 


